
<html><head></head><body style="overflow-wrap: break-word; -webkit-nbsp-mode: space; line-break:
after-white-space;"><div dir="ltr" style="caret-color: rgb(0, 0, 0); color: rgb(0, 0, 0);">Sent from my Hello, I am writing
today to show my support of SB 2137. As a landowner, rancher, and a hunter I believe that supplemental feeding of
wildlife is necessary and beneficial to their survival. When we get into winter and the weather gets tough the wildlife go
looking for food sources that are easy accessible. Knowing that the wildlife will find feed wherever they can I feel we
should be able to feed them where ever we want as a landowner to help keep them from our hay/feed yards, feedlots,
and grain bins. This isnt just about hunting this is about keeping them alive when tough weather conditions are amongst
us.&nbsp;</div><div id="AppleMailSignature" dir="ltr" style="caret-color: rgb(0, 0, 0); color: rgb(0, 0, 0);">I encourage
you to recommend due pass please. Thank You</div></body></html>


